

Book boxes

The Family and Seniors Committee is pleased to announce the installation of four new book boxes in the territory of the Township of Wentworth. These were made and donated by Mr Steve Darlington. These are in addition to the existing ones! The first two were designed by Mr John Wilson and have since been maintained by volunteers ans the Family and Seniors Committee.

Here's where to find them:

- Municipal garage (114, chemin Louisa).
- Community Center (86 Louisa Road)
- Municipal office (175, chemin Louisa)
- The municipal source (crossroads of Source and Seale)
- Intersection of Glen and Oreilles-d'Ours Road
- Neill Road
- Boyd Road

These boxes are a great opportunity to discover new books!

Thank you to all our collaborators!



CIVIL SECURITY





Fire Prevention Week October 6-12, 2024

The Township of Wentworth is proud to support Fire Prevention Week.

A large number of fires occur due to distraction or human error. It is important to note that 66% of victims are aged 60 and over.

You are the one primarily responsible.

Let's be careful



An emergency alert system

In case of emergency, the Township of Wentworth uses its mailing list and alert system to inform its citizens. Make sure you are registered and, above all, that your information is up to date.

To do so, write to us at info@wentworth.ca to join our mailing list! To register for the alert system, fill out the attached form.

Form

The hunting season has begun

For the hunting season, residents are asked to respect public safety regulations as well as those applied by other government divisions. If you suspect violations of these laws, we invite you to report them to the competent authorities, namely the SQ (*4141 or 310-4141) as well as SOS Poaching (1800 463-2191).

SOPFEU article

ACTIVITIES





Open activities have started!

Did you know that access to open swim as well as access to swim lanes is completely free for residents of the MRC?

Open swim sessions may be canceled or modified without notice. Please check the schedule before heading out.

Calendar



The Tricentris coop invites you!

Coop Tricentris invites you to their open day on Saturday, October 5. From 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., you are invited to discover the backstage of the sorting center!

Tours last approximately 20 minutes and are conducted in small groups. Each child under 12 must be accompanied by an adult during the tour (1 adult/child).

All the details

Activities in the neighborhood of the Township.

Discover the activities organized by associations and local organizations in the Township of Wentworth.

All the details here!

REMINDERS





Dog license

In accordance with municipal regulations, main residences are required to register their dog with the Municipality. This simple and mandatory process helps ensure public safety.

To register your dog, simply complete a form available at town hall or on the Municipality's website. The annual cost of the license is set at \$10 per dog. Payment for the license can be made in person at Town Hall.

Form



Collection schedule

Since January 2024, garbage and recyclable material collections have been made every two weeks. For the month of October, collections will take place on Tuesdays, October 8 and 22. In addition, heavy object collection will take place on Tuesday, October 8.

We remind you that it is your responsibility to place your bins on the side of the road on the morning of collection. Thank you for your cooperation!

Calendar

Temporary car shelter

As of October 1, temporary car shelters are authorized on the territory of the Township of Wentworth.

A maximum of 2 temporary shelters per residence is permitted.

IMPORTANT DATES





Ecocenter

From Saturday, October 12, the ecocenter will be open Saturdays and Sundays from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

We remind you that citizens of the Township of Wentworth have access to the services of the Good Neighbours Ecocenter located at 40, chemin Sideline in Gore. When you visit, bring proof of residence. The first 10 visits are free.

Learn more



Boat Wash Station

The Boat Wash Station will be open until Monday, October 14. Until then:

- Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., by appointment.
- Saturday and Sunday: 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., no appointment necessary.

On the closing day, Monday October 14, the station will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. without appointment. Have a great end of season!

Learn more

Closure of the municipal office

Due to Thanksgiving, the municipal office will be closed on Monday, October 14.